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Family Day 2019 in theme park Efteling! 
Our annual Family Day 2019 will take place on Saturday July 6 
in Efteling. As our new website is not yet ready, registration is 
not yet possible. It is expected that this will be the case from 
around mid-May. You will be notified where and when you can 
register 
 

 

Patrick Kemperman succeeds  
Wouter van der Schaar 
Dr. Wouter van der Schaar (photo above), our medical 
psychologist for more than 15 years, is retiring at the age of 85. 
We thank him for his enormous contribution to both our 
conferences and the writing of articles for the website. 
His successor is Dr. Patrick Kemperman, a dermatologist at the 
Amsterdam UMC and the Waterland Hospital in Purmerend. 
  

 

What are your wishes for the 2019 member 
conference? 
We would like to know what YOUR needs / ideas are for the 
member conference in November 2019. Which topics would you 
like to have discussed? Which activities would you like to have 
organized? Please send your ideas to president@cmtc.nl 
 

 
 

Genetic research 
We are looking for patients willing to participate in the research 
to identify the genetic cause of CMTC. The research requires 
DNA from people with classical CMTC, that is, the typical skin 
disorders*, with or without the absence of skin and / or 
subcutaneous connective tissue and with or without growth of 
the part of the body where the skin disorder is located. 
Questions/registration: send an e-mail to president@cmtc.nl 
* blue-purple marble pattern, present at birth and becoming darker with exposure 
to cold or with emotions. 
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